
Email sent to all Parents on Thurs 14th March 2024: 

 
 

Dear Year Parents/Carers, 

 

RUNNING RELAY TO RAISE FUNDS FOR CHARITY – Thurs 21st March 

2024 

We are excited to share some news about an upcoming event at Broadwater CoE 

Primary School that not only promotes fitness and teamwork but also supports a great 

cause. 

We have organised a relay run around our school field to raise funds for Rockinghorse 
Children's Charity.  This incredible and local charity is dedicated to improving the lives 

of sick children, and we believe that our participation can make a meaningful 

difference.  A representative from the charity came and talked about their work today 

in assembly.  

Details of the Event: 

The relay run will take place on Thursday 21st March 2024. Children will be 

participating in a 15-minute relay run around our school field, showcasing their 

physical fitness and teamwork. 

Please bring in at least £1 that will be donated to the Rockinghorse Children's 

Charity.  On the day of the event, children should wear the bottom half of their PE kit 

(e.g. trainers, shorts, tracksuit bottoms etc.) and on the top half, children can wear any 

sporting attire of their choice. 

Thank you for your continued support in making Broadwater CoE Primary School a 
community that cares. Together, we can make a positive impact on the lives of 

children in need through our contributions to Rockinghorse Children's Charity. 

Sincerely, 

Mr Bone and School Council 

 


